



INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS.

900 Seventh Street, NW Washington, DC 20001 202.833.7000 www.ibew.org

KENNETH W. COOPER
International President

PAUL A. NOBLE International Secretary-Treasurer

VIA EMAIL

To: Veterans Advisory Committee Members

Re: Veterans on the Rise Donations

Dear Sisters and Brothers:

The IBEW is committed to giving back to our community and supporting our military veterans who have served this nation. As members of the IBEW Veterans Committee, I know you understand the importance of community outreach to our veterans. As such, I would like to extend an invitation for you to participate in a donation drive supporting Veterans on the Rise being coordinated by the IBEW Civic & Community Engagement Department.

The Civic & Community Engagement Department will be collecting donations now through Friday, March 29, 2024. An Amazon shopping list has been created for ease of donation to deliver directly to the IBEW International Office. To view and order from this list, please click the below link:

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/36N339MGASHDP

The IBEW takes pride in assisting our veterans and their families. Thank you for your support in this effort.

If you have any further questions, please contact the Civic & Community Engagement Department at CivCommEngange@ibew.org.

With best wishes, I am

In Solidarity,

Kenneth W. Cooper International President

KWC:ke Attachment

Copy to Ricky Oakland, Chief of Staff

Sherilyn K. Wright, Senior Executive Assistant to the International President Louis Spencer, Deputy Chief of Staff

Matt Paules, Director, Construction & Maintenance Department Jennifer Gray, Director, Civic & Community Engagement Department